
GREAT SUMMER AHEAD 

A weekly newsletter brought to you by St. Gregory the Great Catholic School 

HAVE A GREAT SUMMER! 

Summer Blessing for Families 
 

May we make our homes places of relaxation, joy, love 
peace, and safety.  

May we be generous and considerate, not thinking only 
about ourselves, but helping others enjoy the blessings of 

the summertime.  
Lord God, Creator of all things, guide our steps and 

strengthen our hearts during these months of summer and 
vacation days.  

Grant us refreshment of mind and body. 
May we constantly strive to make a meaningful difference 
in the lives of our loved ones and in the world around us 

as we enjoy the warm days of summertime. 

We ask this through Christ our Lord. 
Amen. 

 
 

 
 
 

Teacher Workday– Tues. June 1st  
8:00 a.m.– 4:00 p.m. 

School Office Hours during the Summer begin 
on Wed., June 2nd 
Monday-Thursday 

9:00 a.m.– 2:00 p.m. 
 

 

 

 



danielpmartinez2@gmail.com 

210-454-1408 

 



We love seeing the campus filled with smiling faces, we            

encourage you to take advantage of our summer  programs. 

Below is the list of programs we are offering this summer, along 

with the registration form. Submit the selection and registration 

form to Mrs. Hope Rodriguez at hope.rodriguez@stgregorys.net.  

The fees are due on the day of the program. All precautionary 

measures will be enforced, in accordance with the Texas Catholic 

Conference of Bishops Education Department (TCCB-ED).  

https://www.stgregorysa.org/vimages/shared/vnews/stories/57f54bed0cc31/StG Summer Camps 2021 (rv 4.15.2021).pdf


 

If you plan to register for the 2021-2022 

School Year and have not yet done so, 

please email Mrs. Cortez at 

ana.cortez@stgregorys.net.  This is      

critical information to plan for the         

upcoming school year. Thank you in    

advance.  If you have extenuating circumstances preventing you 

from registering at this time please contact Mrs. Cortez.  

 

 

 

 

 

We are excited about our new reading projects this year! Grades PK3 thru 3rd grade 

students will explore what they read further by dressing up as their favorite book 

character and explain to their class why they chose that character on a designated 

school day. The benefits that can be gained from this project will empower our stu-

dents through inspiration, motivation, self-discovery, imagination, and self-

confidence.  

Once grades 4th-8th grade students complete their required reading, they will contrib-

ute to a school blog and publish facts/interpretations about what they read. Each 

student is required to submit one entry to the blog and must also respond to at least 

two student blogs. Through blogging, students will be able to combine technology 

and writing as well as promote their expression and creativity. We look forward to 

reading their entries. 

Please have your child click on the link below for the blog: 

https://www.blogger.com/blog/post/

edit/6066437952584887822/5509108120711892814. 

 

          First Day of School-  

   Monday, August 16, 2021 
 

 

      Important Notice:  

 

St. Gregory the Great is partnering with Sarma, a fi-

nancial institution which will serve as an extension to the StG business 

office. Sarma will support the business office in multiple areas including 

debt-collections. Accounts which are past-due will be sent to Sarma for 

review and support. Please contact Paul Canales, Parish/School Admin-

istrator if you have any questions. 210-342-0281 

or paul.canales@stgregorys.net.   
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